
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The time surrounding the death of a loved one is always a difficult one, 
and the local vicar is there to help to support you through this time and 
help you plan the funeral so that it is a very personal event, whether or 
not you have any association with the church.  
 
Anyone resident in the parish, or who worships with us regularly in the 
parish is entitled to have a funeral in one of our churches, or taken by 
the vicar at a crematorium or at the graveside. They are also entitled to 
be buried in the churchyard, or have their ashes interred there. Your 
funeral director will liaise with the vicar to arrange a mutually 
convenient date and time.  
 
A parish funeral also means that there is on-going pastoral support for 
the bereaved, should they wish it, and the bereaved can be confident 
that they will be met with sympathy and compassion. 
 


